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Editorial

THE INTERNATIONAL JOURNAL OF ORAL MYOLOGY

After many years, and with the help and cooperation of many professionals, the
area of Oral Myology now has its own professional liaison to the clinicians in the field
who are treating, investigating, and closing research in Oral Myo Facial Imbalance

Problems.

This Journal hopes to provide a library for those pursuing information in myo facial
problems and also provide a more direct link between the International Association of

Oral Myology and its members.

As many are well aware, there are people doing “myo-functional” work everywhere
and until the International Association there were no qualifications for providing such
service or guidelines. I am very proud to be the Editor of a very important Journal and
also a member of a Professional Association that will put Oral Muscle work in its proper

erspective; without “grandstanding” or “commercialization.”
P

Within the area of Oral Myology there are many unanswered questions; this does
not mean that the answers are not attainable or not valuable; but instead, have yet to be

found.

I would like to encourage articles on related topics and points of view to be
submitted hoping from this to provide a broader service to the professionals reading the

International Journal of Oral Myology.

In the next issue of the International Journal of Oral Myology I will give
information regarding the International Association of Oral Myology. I do hope in the
next issue to have two more items. (Letters to the Editor and News and Comments.) If

you have something for these categories, please write giving all of the information.
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